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Richmond Water and Sewer
Commission Meeting

October 4, 2010 MINUTES
[image: image1]
Members Present:

Erik Filkorn, Chair; Jon Kart, Vice-Chair; Bruce Bailey; Harold Irish
Members Absent:

Chris Granda
Others Present:

Kendall Chamberlin, Richmond Water/Sewer Superintendent; Geoffrey Urbanik, Town Administrator; and Ruth Miller was present to videotape the meeting for MMCTV Channel 15.
Chairman Filkorn called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.

1. Public Comment

Chairman Filkorn opened the floor for public comment but there was none.
2. Other Business

Approval of Minutes:  September 7, 2010

Mr. Bailey offered a motion to approve the minutes of September 7, 2010 and was seconded by Mr. Kart and the motion carried 4-0.

Approval of Minutes:  Special Meeting of August 25, 2010

Mr. Kart offered a motion to approve the minutes of August 25, 2010 and was seconded by Mr. Irish and the motion carried 4-0.

Superintendent’s Report:  
Kendall Chamberlin reported that most things were functioning normally.  There was a need for a new or replacement basement pump since with the recent rains the water level at the discharge had come up considerably.  Mr. Chamberlin reported that Cochran Road had been repaired and explored and there was no issue with older lines.  He noted that the recent tank inspection had required an additional $6,000 for repairs.
366 Cochran Road

Mr. Kart asked where we were on this issue.  The Administrator said that a letter was to be sent and he had discussed this with Mark Sperry.
Mr. Bailey asked about the lining projects and Mr. Chamberlin said that they would be coming back the next day.

3. Adjourn
Motion by Mr. Kart to adjourn the meeting at 6:45 p.m.  Seconded by Mr. Bailey.  So voted.
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